
Programming Section
Ronald Kessler, N. Hollywood, CA, USA

I would like to have a section on programming languages like C++, Visual Basic, 
Turbo Pascal, etc.

TO: Ronald Kessler
FROM: The NAUTILUS Team

Your timing is impeccable!  This issue we debut "C Faring," a new 
component of the Nemo Notes section.  This ongoing "column" by NAUTILUS
subscribers Ty Wait and Dave Parfrey will address programming issues for 
developers using C and C++.  If any of you have information about other 
programming languages, tips to share, short-cuts, etc., send 'em in!  And 
continue to let us know what would make NAUTILUS more valuable for you.


